CANNOCK GRAMMAR SCHOOL 

FORMER PUPILS ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER – MARCH 2007  

Dear Colleague

We have now held three Reunions and all have been well supported and we hope enjoyed by those who were able to attend.

Website

The Cannock Grammar School Former Pupils’ Association website continues to have new information posted.  However, we are keen to include text and information to support the photographs currently available.  The intention is to categorise the photographs and we would welcome contributions to this end.  Please visit the website and please send descriptions, text, names etc to support the current photographs.  We would welcome additional photographs and these can be sent as jpegs or as hard copy to Malcolm Tolley.  The web address is http://www.cgsfpa.co.uk and Malcolm’s contact details are Telephone: 01922 414417 or email: malcolm@mstolley.plus.com

Reunion 2007

We are holding the 2007 Reunion later to allow for all those who have retired to have late holidays.  This year we intend to open to anyone who attended Cannock Grammar School and not restrict to those early years and would welcome pupils from later years perhaps hosting  a table (tables are 6, 8 or 10). 

The 2007 Reunion is to be held at the Barn’s Hotel and Restaurant (the hotel extension at the Barns is to be completed in early Autumn).  The date agreed is Saturday 10th November and a  booking form is enclosed.

Committee Meetings

We would still welcome additional support for the Committee Meetings held regularly each month and the next one is scheduled for March 20th at the Barns at 7.30pm.  We are planning summer activities including a fund raising day for our adopted charities, Birmingham Children’s Hospital and the Edwards Trust.

Please contact me if you require further information.

Nigel Bailey  

Nigel Bailey  15 Chaseley Ave, Cannock WS11 1JG  01543 574624 (077 36 782 353)

